RIVERFRONT COMMITTEE-MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 14, 2020-6:15 PM-BUFFALO CITY MUNICIPAL BUILDING

The Buffalo City Riverfront Committee was called to order by chairman Kevin Mack. Present: Jeannie Czaplewski, Dan Arendt, City Superintendent Stan Meier and Clerk Jenny Ehlenfeldt.

The Committee discussed possible swap of a few different leased spaces to benefit the leases and the City. The city was made aware that a leased space disagreement between two neighboring leases had occurred due to a mix up in the way it was split years ago. Mack wants to resolve the issue so both leases are satisfied. Mack said lease holder of #93-1 is willing to move to a different spot because he was not using the leased space he was assigned. At the same time we were made aware that lease holders near 15th street were willing to give up 40' to another lease holder that only has a 20' section. Consensus of the committee to make these changes that will put two different 20' sections together to make 40' leased sections in two areas along the riverfront. It will also get 40' of riverfront leased space out of a non-tax paying lease holder name. Changes will be made as follows: #92-5/#93-1 will be leased to Allen & Cheryl Dahl; #53 3-4 will be given up by Tim and Polly Holtan to Carrie Konkel; and #29-3 will be given up by Konkel and leased to Gerald & Pam Conley who will move from the #93-1 spot.

	date approved
Kevin Mack, Mayor	Jenny Ehlenfeldt, Clerk
Wiotion Pitenat, second Czapiewski to adjourn the me	zenig. 7 m yes. Weeting adjourned.
Motion Arendt, second Czaplewski to adjourn the me	eeting All yes Meeting adjourned
All recommendations will be cleared with the council before changes are made.	